


 
 

Paul Green, Oklahoma Department of Transportation division engineer, and ODOT Director 

Gary Ridley discuss progress on the I-40 Crosstown in Oklahoma City and federal funding issues 

at a news conference following the Monday, Aug. 1, meeting of the Oklahoma Transportation 

Commission. The commission approved the final paving contract for the 10-lane interstate, 

which is paid for largely with federal funding. Ridley said Congress has made progress in 

updating long-term transportation funding and that with debt ceiling issues out of the way, he 

hopes debate on transportation issues will resume. 

  



 
 

A low cost alternative: At their Aug. 1 meeting, members of the Oklahoma Transportation 

Commission approved adding a four-mile stretch of the Chickasaw Turnpike to the state 

highway system, which is expected to reduce heavy truck traffic in Sulphur without having to 

build a new highway. 

 


